
TWO FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS: 
 
Can the Dedication Ceremony be Photographed?  
Yes, by all means, this should be a memorable occasion; we do ask that the photographer be stationary during 
prayer. 
Will my baby be baptized with water? 
God teaches us to Dedicate babies back to Him and to also dedicate the parents to raise/train up the child in the 
way of the Lord. (Proverbs 22:6) Baptism must be a voluntary decision; you must be of age to make decisions.  
(Acts 18:8)  
 

Telephone IF NOT, Which Parent is 
a member?   

 

Male Female 

(Name of Hospital and City, State) 

DATE 

PREFERRED DEDICATION DATE 

(Please List the mother & father’s name) 

 

Eastern Community Church 

 Damion M. Briggs, Pastor 

  BABY DEDICATION FORM  

 

Dedications are on the 2nd, 3rd, or 4th Sunday’s. Please return completed form(s) to the Administrative 
Assistant. 

 
(Forms must be submitted no later than two weeks prior to the Baby Dedication) 

 
 
     
 
 

       

   
PARENTS OF THE BABY 
  
   
 
ARE BOTH PARENTS EASTERN COMMUNITY CHURCH MEMBERS?  YES  NO   

  
 
  
 
(Please Note: Your telephone number is required.  You do not have to be a member to have your child 
dedicated but please include a phone number) 
 

 
Dedication Ceremony will occur immediately following the morning message. 

 
WILL BOTH PARENTS ATTEND THE DEDICATION?                    YES  NO    
 
NUMBER OF PEOPLE EXPECTED TO ATTEND DEDICATION?    
 
BABY’S FULL NAME    
 
GENDER:                           
 
BABY’S DATE OF BIRTH   

  
BABY’S PLACE OF BIRTH 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 


